
Update on MFL Twilight Sessions – ParentMail communication 
sent out to Year 8 & 9 families – 07 January 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer,  
 
Further to the letter sent out in November, we are delighted to confirm our first MFL 
Twilight session will be taking place on Thursday 20th January. If your child would 
like to take part, it's not too late to enrol them.  Details on how to join can be found in 
the letter which has been attached again here for your convenience. 
 
Kind Regards, 
Mrs C Hernandez and Mrs S Hatton 
 


